CHRISTMAS PROGRAM Thursday, December 15" 6:30 p.m.
Dress Code/ Costumes

Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten:

1) Pajamas: flannel, sweats or fleece is ideal. Please avoid lightweight fabrics as stage lights will
make them see-through.

2) Shoes —should be worn with pajamas unless your child has non-slip footed pajamas. Please
check foot bottoms to make sure your child can walk safely on slippery floors. Otherwise, shoes
should be worn. Socks without shoes or bare feet are not permitted.

3) Teddy bear- Your child may also bring a teddy bear of he/ she wishes. It needs to be small
enough to carry/ hold on stage easily.

Grades 1,2,3:

Girls: Dress, or skirt or dress slacks with dressy blouse or sweater and non-slip shoes. Leggings
may only be worn under a dress or skirt, NOT as pants. No jeans or tee shirts, please.

Boys: Dress pants, khaki pants or uniform pants with a dress shirt, polo shirt or sweater. No
jeans or tee shirts please.

Please note: First grade will also be changing into Nativity costumes provided by the school

Grades 4 and 5:

Boys and Girls: Dress pants or uniform pants, sweater or sweatshirt or in Christmas colors. No
tee shirts please.

Optional: Students may bring Christmas hats such as a Santa or elf hat. No other props please.
Note: Leggings may not be worn as a substitute for pants.

Middle School:

Middle school students should arrive for the program wearing the following:

Girls: Dress pants with a dressy blouse or sweater. All clothing must be modest and follow OLSS
School dress code. Leggings may not be worn as pants.

Boys: Dress pants, dress shirt (tie optional), sweater or polo shirt. No jeans or tee shirts.
Costume for final number provided at school.

Middle School Girls costume additions: For their final number the middle school girls may add
simple costume items (such as elf vests) over their dress clothes to dress as elves, reindeer or
Santa’s helpers. They may also bring hats, antlers, etc. Due to limited space and time, these
items must be able to be quickly added over the dress clothes they wear for the start of the
program. They have had the chance to choose from items we have at school, or they may bring
things from home if they wish.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your help in making our program
both meaningful and fun for our OLSS students and their families.

Sincerely,

Debbie Smedley music@uolsss.org
Music Teacher, Our Lady Star of the Sea School




